
Henry Hudson Spring Bazaar 
Tuesday March 10th 2020 from 3.00 to 4.30pm in the gym 

 

Bring your crafts, baked goods, or used toys to sell. 

If you are a budding entrepreneur who would like to sell your 

wares at the Hudson Bazaar, then fill out the application 

below to reserve a table ($10.00) or half a table ($5.00). 

 
 

 Also do you have Hudson Hawks Spirit Wear you are no longer using?  If so, please 

donate it for resale.  These items can be dropped-off in the box in the office.   

 Popsicles and chips will also be for sale at the Bazaar for $1.00 each. 

 All proceeds from the table rental, spirit-wear, chips and popsicle sale will go to the 

Hudson PAC to help fund materials and activities for our school.   

 Any proceeds made by the sale of your items can be kept.  At the end of the event, all 

unsold items must be taken away by who ever brought them.   

 

An information meeting will be held on Friday 21st of February at 3.00pm in the library for 

students and parents.  Please bring your application form and table rental fee at that time. 
 

For more information please contact Stella at hudsonclassrep@outlook.com 

 

Name Email address  (parents) 

 

 

  

What will you be selling? Division Full or half table 

 

 

  

 

Tell us why you chose to make or bring those items: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


